
 

 

SWEENEY PTO NEWS! 
WINTER 2019 

 

 Our next PTO MEETING 

February 5th, 6:00 - 7:00 PM 
○ Join us for our upcoming PTO Meeting on February 5th! 

○ All families and teachers are welcome!  

○ Meeting Agenda: Vote on changes to by-laws, boosterthon money, and mini-grants; 
Update on upcoming events; any additional news/updates. 

Upcoming Events! 
● February 8th: Movie Night 

● March 8th: Sweeney School Dance 

● March 12th:  PTO Meeting - Superintendent Mike Redmond will be here for a 
meet and greet! 

● April 9th: PTO Meeting 

We Want Your Feedback! 
● Follow us on Facebook: Sweeney Elementary PTO 

● Email the PTO Board:  sweeneyelempto@gmail.com 
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